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Thursday 12th September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 2 Local walks and canal visit 

This half term we will be taking the children on several walks around the local area including along the canals in Middlewich. This is part of their history and geography topic and will take part during lesson time.

The dates for these visits will be on Tuesday 24th September (local walk), Tuesday 1st October (local walk), Tuesday 15th October (canal walk), Tuesday 22nd October (canal walk) 

Please ensure that your child has a suitable coat and sensible footwear on these days. 

To give permission for your child to participate in the local walks, please complete the form below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/VGqTiHv252 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Spreadbury and Mrs Pitt

Year 2 teachers
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